5" March 2015

Deputy Alan Kelly, TD
Minister of Environment, Heritage & Local Government
Department of Environment, Heritage & Local Government

Custom House
Dublin 1

Our Ref: 42530

RE: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin Countyv
Council held on 18" Februarv 2015

Dear Minister,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on the 18" February 2015 the
following motion was passed by the Members of the Area Committee:

“Following the funding cut of 6.5% fo the National Traveller Partnership (14
Traveller Projects and 3 National) that will have major implications on all the
projects remaining open and also to the Traveller community and the supports that
is given. This committee asks that the Minister for Local Government Alan Kelly be
written to and asked to stop these cuts.”

1 would be obliged for vour comment and response as soon as possible to enable me
to revert to the Commmittee.

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer
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Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialtas Aitidil
Environment, Community and Local Government

Please Quote RefREP712/AK/15

6 March, 2015.

Ms. Edel Colgan,

Senior Staff Officer,

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24,

4

TR

Dear Ms. Colgan,

| have been asked by Mr. Alan Kelly, T.D. Minister for the Environment, Community and
Local Government, to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter in connection with South
Dublin County Council motion (42530).

The contents of your letter have been noted with thanks.

Yours sincerely,

T

Larry Kelly
Private Secretary

An Roinn Comhshaoil, Pobail agus Rialtais AitiGil, Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1
Department of the Environment, Community and Lacal Government, Custom House, Dublin 1

TeilfTel: 353 1 888 2000 faics/Fax: 353 1 878 8640
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W enviran.ie

Paipéz

Frinled on 105%



